
 

    TORRES SHIRE COUNCIL 
To lead, provide & facilitate a sustainable, safe & culturally vibrant community 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Council would like to advise community members 

that due to operational requirements, the 

Thursday Island Sports Complex and Horn Island 

Stadium will be closed as of Monday, 10 January 

2022 until further notice. 

 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused 

to our local community during  

this time and wishes to advise that all current 

memberships will be adjusted accordingly. 

 

Should you have any enquiries please contact: 

Torres Shire Council on 4069 1336. 

 
 

 
 

Dalassa Yorkston 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

January 2022 


